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Your Excellency, 


I wish to draw your attention to the case of Nawal Benaissa. She is a 37-year-old human rights defender who has done nothing more than exercise her rights to freedom of expression and assembly. 

Yet since June 2017 she has faced harassment by security forces, surveillance and repeated arbitrary arrest, just for speaking out for peaceful change in the Rif, northern Morocco. A court in Al Hoceima, her native city, served her with a 10-month suspended sentence once again purely in relation to her peaceful and legitimate campaigning. 

I urge you to do all in your power to end the harassment of Nawal Benaissa and her family, so she can be free to campaign for social justice for her community. 
Thank you for your attention. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
